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Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

This school year will present many challenges for staff, students and parents/guardians due to  

COVID restrictions and guidelines.  Please be reminded of the following whether your child(ren) 

is receiving hybrid in-person/virtual or all-remote instruction: 

 

 Our attendance policy is in effect for all students in grades PreK-12.  Students are expected 

to take part in all in-person and remote sessions every day.  Students who are in-person in 

grades K-6 are also responsible for taking part in their special subjects remotely on a daily 

basis.  If a student fails to log in and take part in any of their remote classes, it will have a 

negative impact on their grades. 

 

 Parents are reminded to refrain from assisting their children when they are taking any type 

of remote assessment.  The results of these assessments are used to assist the classroom 

teacher in developing an instructional plan for your child.  If the results of the assessment 

are skewed by parental assistance, it might affect the support your child may need. 

 

 Parents are reminded that students MUST be domiciled in Cliffside Park (PreK-12) or 

Fairview (9-12) in order to take part in any type of remote learning.  If students travel 

outside of Cliffside Park or Fairview they are not permitted to log in and work remotely.  

During this time, student accounts will be deactivated.  It’s important that parents discuss 

any travel plans with their child’s Principal for both remote learning and COVID 

quarantine concerns. 

 

 Parents of students in Grades Prek-4 can check the Parent Portal for attendance and report 

card/Assessment Information and for Parents of students in Grades 5 – 12 they can find 

attendance, report card and up-to-date gradebook information from the classroom 

teachers.  Please visit our website at www.cliffsidepark.edu for a link to our Parent 

Portal. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michael J. Romagnino 

Superintendent of Schools   

http://www.cliffsidepark.edu/

